UNITED STATES INFORMATION AGENCY
ASHINGTON

July 10, 1959

Dear Mr. Rhoden:

N have completed the preparation of
questions and answers to be used in the IBM RAMAC machine
at the American National Exhibition in Moscow this month,
Leo Laufer and I want to thank you on behalf of this Agency
for your generous cooperation, The excellent questions and
answers you contributed on American © were very
helpful to us and have greatly improved the quality of the
Exhibit,

Sincerely,

Aaip Mt

A. David Redding
‘Project Coordinator

Mr, John W, Rhoden
285 Eighth Avenue
New York 1, New York



